
 

 

 

From: Kensington Residents Association 
To: Planning and Housing 
Subject: Proposed Amendments to By-law 569-2013 RE: Automobile Parking 
Date: November 7, 2021 7:46:21 AM 

To whom it may concern, 

We submit that for all new residential developments the occupants should be ineligible for on-
street residential permit parking. 

Thank you, 

KRA (Kensington Residents Association) 
Meetings held last Saturday of the month or as needed. 
RSVP info.kensingtonra@gmail.com 
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